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In the last decade, there has been a rapid 
refinement in ultrasound technology and especially the 
development of high resolution ultrasound has led to an 
imperative part for ultrasound in the assessment of the 
thyroid and parathyroid disorders. Ultrasound images 
play a major role in the management of thyroid disorder 
and, in precise, in the management of recurring neck 
complications after thyroidectomy.

The book provides an extremely interesting and 
informative imaging atlas of the thyroid gland and its 
related structures. The entire book has segregated into 
8 chapters with 750 high-resolution ultrasound and 
pathology images, and images of tumor types.

The book introduces the basics of interpretation of 
thyroid and parathyroid ultrasound images, as well as 
provides more advanced guidance for endocrinologists. 
It mainly covers the area of the thyroid gland, 

congenital disorder, goiter, nodular disease, thyroiditis, 
hyperthyroidism, and parathyroid gland disorders.

This is a convenient, and quick reference for thyroid 
imaging designed for radiology residents, radiologists, 
endocrinologists, and endocrine surgeons. It presents 
contemporary clinical and radiologic thyroid images 
representing all imaging modalities currently in use.

The authors presented up-to-date and the most 
important ultrasound images with detailed illustrations 
that concealed an extensive range of thyroid and 
parathyroid disorders. This book serves an established 
practitioner as a perfect and authoritative reference 
on the practical thyroid imaging, and how ultrasound 
outcomes in turn relate to pathology and subsequent 
patient management. 

My compliments go to the authors and the 
publishers who have managed to create the excellent 
work.  I recommend this as a valuable atlas for medical 
persons who are interested in updating their knowledge 
in clinical thyroidology.
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